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BY E-MAIL 

 
 
 
April 14, 2015 
 
To:  All Parties to EB-2014-0116 
  
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited  

Application for Rates  
OEB File Number EB-2014-0116 

 
 
The Panel has reviewed Toronto Hydro’s letter of April 13, 2015 requesting an 
indulgence to file its final reply submission on April 17, 2015, one day later than the 
prescribed deadline of April 16, 2015 as set by the OEB during the oral hearing on 
March 3, 2015.  In making this request Toronto Hydro informed the OEB that despite 
the deadline of April 2, 2015, certain late filings were not submitted until one day later 
than ordered by the OEB and well into the night of April 3, 2015. 
 
In light of these circumstances the OEB grants Toronto Hydro a two day extension to 
file its Reply submission to Monday April 20, 2015. 
 
The Panel also hereby formally confirms that the oral hearing of the wireline attachment 
rate scheduled for April 16, 2015 is adjourned until such further date as determined to 
be appropriate. Future scheduling matters will be set out in a future procedural order.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


